
Contact us at info@flourtownswimclub.net with more questions
or speak to the pool office once we open for the summer!

Can I have a birthday party for my child at the swim club?
Yes!  Families can utilize picnic tables in the shade pavilion or reserve
the upper pool's pavilion.  All reservations are taken online and on a
first come, first serve basis. These spaces are only available on
weekends beginning the first weekend of June.  No parties can be
scheduled on a holiday weekend.   The upper pool pavilion is
available beginning at 2pm on weekends, members can arrive by 1pm
to begin setting up.  Picnic tables in the shade pavilion are available
beginning at noon on weekends, members can arrive by 11am to begin
setting up.

There is no charge to reserve a space for a party. All
guests must pay the weekend guest rate of $15/person.  
All pools are still open for regular member use during your
party.  

How much does a party cost?

Yes! (Note that absolutely NO alcohol is permitted on FSC
property.)

Can we bring in our own food and drinks?
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